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HIGHLIGHTS: 
Upcoming Events:  
Go to the calendar on the school 
website: 
https://sjd.sd61.bc.ca/calendar   
 
  

Lost and Found 

If your child has lost it we’ve 

probably found it. Please drop 

by and find your child’s 

missing items. 

 

Thrifty Foods Cards 

 
 

As a staff, we are once 
again donating funds to 

purchase Thrifty Food 
cards to offer to some of 
the families within our 

school that will benefit from 
the extra funds at this time 

of year. Families are 
invited to contribute to 
the Thrifty Food cards 

project by dropping off 
donations at the office. 

Thank you for considering 
donating to this program.  

 
 

 
Take the 3 book challenge.  3 Books = 1 Gift 

Over the next week, please send in your extra picture books 

to help provide the gift of literature throughout the Victoria 

area. 

As we head into the holiday season, many families appreciate a bit of help 

with gifts.  And what can be a better gift than a bag of 3 books for babies and 

toddlers?  Every month 1000X5 pops 2400 books in 800 gift bags.  

French K & Grade 1 
Registration 
January 14th to 18th  

Click here for more information.  

Our district early immersion parent information session will be held this 

year in the Richmond School Gym, situated at the corner of Townley St. 

& Richmond Rd at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, December 4th 

English K Registration 
 January 28th to February 1st     
Click here for more information.  

To review the student enrolment priorities and the proof of address 
requirements please visit:  Priorities   Proof of address  
 

.   Choir & Strings Sing-a-Long 
 
   Wednesday, December 19th - 9:15 a.m. and 6:30 - 7:15 p.m. 

Everyone is welcome to join us!  
 

Movie Mornings 
I am offering two movie mornings for our students during the last week of 
school. Please send a note to your child’s teacher if you do not wish for 
your child to view the movie and an alternate fun activity will be arranged. 
Each movie is G rated in Canada. I have included a link to a Parents’ 
Guide below 
 
Grades K to 2 - Storks      Grades 3 to 5   -  Rise of the Guardians      
Common Sense Media Guide        Common Sense Media 
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